
Background
Named as a tribute to Louis Edmund Henschke,
(1919-1990), who owned and managed the Hill of
Grace vineyard for 40 years. His expertise as a
vigneron has resulted in a legacy in the form of
the famous vineyard being maintained using
long-term organic principles. A part of the semil-
lon is sourced from 45-year-old semillon vines
from the vineyard. The semillon variety has its
origins in the Bordeaux area of France. It has
been traditionally used in Australia for the 
production of dry, full-bodied white wines.

Vintage Description
The season began with good winter and spring
rains, although there were some isolated black
frost pockets in October. Good set at flowering
continued on to one of our hottest summers on
record. Occasional timely thunderstorms arrived
to maintain the humidity with a few millimetres
of wonderful rain. Vintage began two to three
weeks early but the heat had the potential to
reduce flavours and produce high pHs and fright-
eningly low acids. With the arrival of milder
autumnal weather came a natural rebalancing,
providing only average yields but excellent
whites and exceptional reds.

Wine Description
Pale gold with hints of green in colour. A sweet,
fragrant youthful bouquet showing herbaceous,
grassy, gooseberry, clover blossom and tropical
florals with hints of lanolin and zesty citrus 
blossom. Rich, full and soft, the flavour builds
across the palate. Quite a zesty, citrusy finish
with nice crisp balance and great length.

Cellaring Potential
Excellent vintage, optimum year 2006.

Serving Ideas
Roast chicken with lemon, tarragon stuffing 
and creamy onion sauce.

Technical Data
Harvest date: 3-26 April
Alcohol: 13.6
pH: 3.29
Acid: 6.0

LOUIS EDEN VALLEY SEMILLON
2001

Grape Variety
100% semillon grown in Eden Valley.

CA HENSCHKE & CO PO BOX 100  KEYNETON SA 5353
TELEPHONE +61 8 8564 8223       FAX +61 8 8564 8294     

E-MAIL info@henschke.com.au     WEBSITE www.henschke.com.au


